
Stateline casinos rake in the
cash
Stateline’s gaming numbers for August were the bright spot for
the state, with the win being 32.64 percent higher than a year
ago at $28.4 million.

The  Nevada  Gaming  Control  Board  on  Sept.  26  released  the
numbers that show statewide the take was down 3.66 percent to
$920.2 million.

This was the first statewide drop since February. Officials
say high-end baccarat contributed to the decline.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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